
News story: HMCTS Reform Roadshows

Over the next year, we will be hosting a number of roadshows, aimed at legal
professionals, to engage and gain feedback on the reform programme and ideas
for the future.

These events will be held in each region, and will be advertised locally.

Please use the links below to register interest in attending:

We will add more venues to this list as they are confirmed.

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-hmcts-reform-roadshows/

